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Chair Kropf, Vice Chairs Andersen and Walan, and member of the House Judiciary 

Committee: 

Please accept my testimony in support of HB 2005, which would ban untraceable and 

undetectable ghost guns in the state. These are not your nerf gun, although made of 

plastic, these guns are lethal. They can evade detection and enter sensitive areas. 

They can also be obtained by prohibited purchasers without a background check. I 

am pleased the House Judiciary Committee is accepting testimony. 

Thank you, 

Fern Wexler 


